
  
Letter no. NUBSNLW(FNTO)/IDA                                                                                              Dated: 11-1-2021  

To,  

Shri P.K. Purwar,  

CMD BSNL,  

Bharath Samchar Bhavan,  

HC Mathur lane,  

Janapath New-Delhi-110001 

Subject: Demand of immediate release of freezed IDA due to Misinterpretation of DPE orders dt.19/11/2020.  

Reference: My Letter of even No.dt.28/12/2020.  

                 Respected Sir, 

                         In continuation to my letter under reference I would like to draw your kind attention towards DPE  

letter dated 08/01/2021 which is cristal clear that freezing of IDA in PSUs is not applicable to Non-Executive 

employee. 

                      Hence I request you to issue immediate direction to restore the freezed IDA to Non-Executive 

employee in BSNL.         

 

With regards  

Yours sincerely,  

  

(K.Jaya Prakash)  

General Secretory  

Copy to:  

Director H.R. BSNL, New-Delhi,for information please 

Director Finance BSNL,New-Delhi, for information please. 

  


